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 Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School 

 
Cnr Waratah & Keenan Street, Mona Vale  NSW  2103 

T:  (02) 9999 3264 
W:  www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au        E:  shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

  
 

Term 2 Week 8 – 19 June 2019 
 

Term 1 Core Value: Compassion 

School Rule:  Show compassion with self, others and the environment 

Expectation of Behaviour:  Offer help to someone else 

Dear Parents 

Winter a time to stop, to rest, to be… 

 

Holy Waiting by Mary Southard 

The trees have shed their colourful Autumn robes. 

Winter is raging through the dark, empty branches 

and I am listening. 

I am listening to the roar and the quiet of Winter. 

I am listening to a beauty 

That sometime remains unseen. 

I am listening 
 

Semester 1 reports were emailed home today. The number of full days a student is absent is recorded on the reports 
and it is concerning that there are students with many days absent. If children are unwell, this is understandable, 
however many students have unexplained absences and regularly arrive late and depart early from school. If a 
student is absent 10 or more days in a semester this equates to 1 day a fortnight. This is considered habitual non 
attendance. Students who are frequently absent do not have the same learning opportunities as others and also 
often struggle to develop friendships.  

Today in classrooms during Inspire and Innovate Kindergarten children used stop motion on the iPads to take 
photos and then create an animation. They chose sight words from the word wall and captured photos of magnetic 
letters to show their sight words ‘moving’ across a table or the floor. They enjoyed seeing their photos come to life 
today and with more practice they will improve their photography and animation skills. Some of our year 2 students 
used Pages to create information reports whilst Year 1 continued working with Picollage, Safari and Book Creator. 
Apple Classroom is set up in many of our classrooms and is fantastic for monitoring what our students are working 
on and making sure they are on task. 

We wish Mrs Satchell our very best wishes as she commences maternity leave from this Friday. Mrs Neasmith will 
complete term 2 in year 1S and then Mrs Gikas will be fulltime in year 1 for the remainder of the year. 

 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Suellen Garey  
PRINCIPAL 
 
Like and follow us at: facebook.com/sacredheartmonavale  
Like and follow us at: twitter.com/SHMV16 

 
 

http://www.shmvdbb.catholic.edu.au/
mailto:shmv@dbb.catholic.edu.au
https://www.facebook.com/SacredHeartMonaVale/?fref=ts
https://twitter.com/SHMV16
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Kindergarten Family Mass 
Thank you to all our families who attended the Kindergarten family Mass on the week end. A big 
thank you also to those involved in organising, cooking and cleaning up for the bbq after mass. 

First Communion 
Some of our students are making their First Communion at Maria Regina Avalon this coming week end. We hope 
it is a joyful celebration for all those students and their families.  

Tinnies for Vinnies 
As part of our Religious Education Mission Unit Loving God and Others Like Jesus, Year 2 would like to reach out 
to people in need in our local community. The children would like families to donate tinned food over the coming 
weeks and bring these goods to the Year 2 classrooms. When we have collected the food, St Vincent de Paul will 
help us distribute the goods to people in our community. 

Thank you for generosity and compassion. 

Plenary Council 
The Plenary Council 2020 moves into its next phase of preparation with the announcement of the National 
Themes for Discernment that emerged from a historic process of listening to the voices of more than 222,000 
people. The six National Themes for Discernment invite people to reflect, to pray and to consider how God is 
calling the People of God to be a Christ-centred Church in Australia that is: 

  • Missionary and Evangelising 

 • Inclusive, Participatory and Synodal  

• Prayerful and Eucharistic  

• Humble, Healing and Merciful  

• A Joyful, Hope-Filled and Servant Community 

 • Open to conversion, Renewal and Reform. 

Dates to Remember 
Friday 28 June at 9:15am - Feast of Sacred Heart Whole School at Sacred Heart Church 
Sat/Sun 29 and 30 June at 5pm Sat, Sun 10am,11:30 and 6pm - First Communion at Sacred Heart Church 
Wednesday 3 July at 9:15am - Year 5 Class Mass at Sacred Heart Church 

Prayers 
If you have any Good News or if you need our prayers, please see me at school, contact me by phone. 

Chris McBryde, Religious Education Coordinator 

PARISH WEEKLY BULLETIN can be found here 

 

The Charitable Works Fund 
Supporting the CWF puts your gift to work in your local faith community.  

We are so grateful to our community who demonstrate their love for their neighbours by 
generously supporting the Charitable Works Fund.  

The CWF works every day by providing the funds to ensure that there are trained CatholicCare Pastoral Care 
Practitioners in the hospitals in our Diocese.  

The CWF works every day by providing the funds to create the resources and train the catechists (Catholic Special 
Religious Education Teachers) to the public schools in our Diocese.  

The CWF works every day by providing additional funds to two schools with students with special needs. 

Religious Education 

 
 

From the Parish 

 
 

http://www.pittwaterparish.org/stop-press
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The CWF works every day by providing funds to those who are deaf or hard of hearing through the Ephpheta 
Centre. 

When you give to the CWF, you can be assured that your donation is working for the faith and the people of the 
Diocese of Broken Bay. 

It is not too late to make a tax-deductable donation and to help our Parish reach our Charitable Works Fund 
target of $57,434.00. 

Please call the parish office on 9157 0999 (ext 0) to make your donation by phone or pop in to the office anytime. 

We are so grateful for your kindness and generosity. 

Suzy Caruso - Parish Secretary 

The Catholic Parish of Pittwater 

1 Keenan Street Mona Vale NSW 2103  - 02 9157 0999 - www.pittwaterparish.org  

 

Wellbeing Week  
At Sacred Heart it was wonderful to see the variety of activities happening during 
Wellbeing Week. During Respectful Relationship Groups on Wednesday last week, 
children met to talk about: How they care for our School Environment? 

Students watched a BTN video https://www.abc.net.au/btn/classroom/schools-clean-up-day/10525112 about 
cleaning up your school 
environment. Students 
then participated in a 
clean-up your school 
collection. This activity 
gave students the tools 
for physical and mental 
wellbeing as they had a 
purpose, they were 
being physical and they 
were outside in nature 
having a positive impact 
on their environment. 
The activity also 
supported the 
environmental work 
that the school is doing 
in regards to Laudato 
Si- Care for our 
Common Home. All the 
bags were recycled into 
soft plastic recycling 
and the SRC sorted all 
rubbish into paper, 
general waste and 
bottles. 

 

Skye Nolan-Brown, Co-ordinator 

skye.nolan-brown@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

Wellbeing  

http://www.pittwaterparish.org/
https://www.abc.net.au/btn/classroom/schools-clean-up-day/10525112
mailto:skye.nolan-brown@dbb.catholic.edu.au
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Parent/Teacher interviews will be held from Monday 24 June to Friday 28 June 2019. 

BOOKINGS OPEN at 9.30am MONDAY 17 JUNE 
CLOSE FRIDAY 21 JUNE 2019 at 3pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you need to change your interview booking after bookings have 
closed  you will need to contact the teacher direct via email 

2019 CLASS TEACHERS & emails 
Please note Class 1S interviews are completed 

KQ Miss Kaitlin Quinlan 

KT Mrs Alison Thornton 

1RP Mrs Sarah Russell /  

             Mrs Janelle Pitcher 

2C Ms Sam Cahill 

2D Mrs Louise De 

3L Mrs Jessica Laxale 

3M Mrs Megan Mitford 

4C Miss Catherine Doyle 

4S Mrs Suzy Driscoll 

5M Mrs Chris McBryde /  

             Miss Edwina Ovens 

5P Miss Brooke Perry 

6F Mrs Lisa Firman /  

             Mrs Fiona Ngamu 

6N Mrs Skye Nolan-Brown /  

             Mrs Leanne Wood 

kaitlin.quinlan@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

alison.thornton@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

sarah.russell@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

janelle.pitcher@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

samantha.cahill@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

louise.debressac@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

jessica.laxale@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

megan.mitford@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

catherine.doyle1@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

suzy.driscoll@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

chris.mcbryde@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

edwina.ovens@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

brooke.perry@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

lisa.firman@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

fiona.ngamu@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

skye.nolan-brown@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

leanne.wood@dbb.catholic.edu.au 

Parent Teacher Interviews 

Enter the school event code. 

Then follow the 3 simple 
steps. 

When you click finish, your interview timetable will be emailed to you 
automatically - check your junk mail folder if you do not receive your 

email immediately. 

You can return to www.schoolinterviews.com.au at any time, and 
change your interviews - until bookings close. 

jgq7e 

 

mailto:kaitlin.quinlan@dbb.catholic.edu.au
mailto:alison.thornton@dbb.catholic.edu.au
mailto:sarah.russell@dbb.catholic.edu.au
mailto:janelle.pitcher@dbb.catholic.edu.au
mailto:samantha.cahill@dbb.catholic.edu.au
mailto:louise.debressac@dbb.catholic.edu.au
mailto:jessica.laxale@dbb.catholic.edu.au
mailto:megan.mitford@dbb.catholic.edu.au
mailto:catherine.doyle1@dbb.catholic.edu.au
mailto:suzy.driscoll@dbb.catholic.edu.au
mailto:chris.mcbryde@dbb.catholic.edu.au
mailto:edwina.ovens@dbb.catholic.edu.au
mailto:brooke.perry@dbb.catholic.edu.au
mailto:lisa.firman@dbb.catholic.edu.au
mailto:fiona.ngamu@dbb.catholic.edu.au
mailto:skye.nolan-brown@dbb.catholic.edu.au
mailto:leanne.wood@dbb.catholic.edu.au
http://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/
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Polding Cross Country  
Congratulations to Macy B who competed for the Broken Bay team at Polding Cross Country last 
Friday. 
 
Macy came 13th and was part of the winning Broken Bay Team. We are proud of your achievements. 
 
Steph Munro, PE Teacher 

 

Happy Birthday from all at Sacred Heart to the following students who have their birthday this 
week: 

Bridget C,   Marik V,  Nikola K,  Braeden T,   

Lachlan D,  Beau D 
 

If you would like to volunteer for the Kiss and Drop Roster please contact Rebecca Molinaro at 
becmolinaro@outlook.com.  Volunteers are always needed. 

Rebecca Molinaro – Kiss and Drop Co-ordinator 

 

CANTEEN ROSTER (start 9.30am - finish 1.45pm) 

Mon 24 June Charlotte C, Jacqui C, Emma W 

Thur 27 June Vanessa F, Jackie B 

Fri 28 June Kylie M, Nikki H 

 
 
Kay Neale – Canteen Co-ordinator 
 

Kayla R Claire B Anna T Eliza M Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday  Friday 

  19 June 20 June 21 June 

  Tatiana N Rebecca M Julie F 

24 June 25 June 26 June 27 June 28 June 

Karissa M Rebecca M Tatiana N Melinda B Georgina D 

 

Kiss & Drop Morning Volunteers 

 

Canteen News 
 

Birthdays  

Sport News 

 
 

mailto:becmolinaro@outlook.com
http://www.google.com.au/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&docid=NWmWfNe3hnrz2M&tbnid=QOJqXLb0a8T2jM:&ved=0CAUQjRw&url=http://www.clipartbest.com/belated-birthday-clipart&ei=XffOU_jfEou4uAT0-oLQAg&bvm=bv.71667212,d.c2E&psig=AFQjCNH4E9kMLAkXYTfyLFlFZwpyFP97rQ&ust=1406159049100954
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Fun Run - Help wanted.  
The Fun Run is now a colour run.  We need a team of parents to help us organise this family 
fun event.  If you are keen to help please contact the Hub  at admin@shmvparents.com 

 

 
 

 

 

 

School Disco – Friday 28 June  

Helpers are still required for our Sacred Heart 
Feast Day Disco on Friday 28 June.  Please 
contact your class parents if you are able to 
assist.  It’s such a fun event. 

Years K - 2 at 5pm - 6pm  
Years 3 – 6 at 6:15pm - 7:30pm 
 
There will be a sausage sizzle between 
sessions. We need parent volunteers to help 
with security and the BBQ.   

 
Uniform shop 
Now is a great time to pop in and grab some winter uniform bargains. Thank you to everyone who has so kindly 
donated uniforms. We are desperate for size 8 boys winter shirts and size 8 winter dresses. Don’t forget you can 

now pay via QKR so no cash no worries.  

Volunteers needed - If you can spare half an hour one morning or afternoon a 
week and want to help in the uniform shop please contact your class parents or 
the Hub. 

 

Uniform Shop Hours: 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday – 8:20am to 8:50am and  Friday afternoons – 2:30 to 3:00pm 

 
 
Amanda Lewis / Grant Howard  
 

(Co-Presidents) 

Email:  sacredhearthub@gmail.com   

Website:  www.shmvparents.com 
 

The Hub The 
Hub 

mailto:admin@shmvparents.com
mailto:sacredhearthub@gmail.com
http://www.shmvparents.com/
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Community News  
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